rwandair.com

SUSPENSION OF MUMBAI FLIGHTS

We regret to inform you that RwandAir will suspend all flights to and
from Mumbai, effective 15 March 2024.

Passengers holding RwandAir tickets after this date are advised to

contact us or their preferred travel agents for refunds or rebooking
options.

For further information, please visit www.rwandair.com

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause

For more information, please contact :

T:+9122 4203 4203 / 04 | E : sales.mumbai@rwandair.com




